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May 16- May 20




~Notes from Mrs. Folden
mfolden@wcskids.net
Classroom Website www.mrsfolden.weebly.comMay Sight Words:
animal    learn    below    thought    while    house    every    father    saw    close    mother    own    never    few    next


Upcoming Events:
May 16	Arts and Scraps visit 1st Grade Classes
May 19	Cozy/Pajama day
May 27 	Half Day
May 30	No School
June 2	Field Day 1-3pm
June 7	Spring Performance-2:00
June 16	Last Day- half day 

Specials Schedule:
Monday~ Art          Tuesday~ Music        
Wed. ~ Media	         Thursday~ Gym  (*Remember to wear your gym shoes on Thursdays)
 Friday~ S.T.E.M. & Computer Lab 

Homework Bags need to be returned on Thursdays. 


Reminders:
Our Life Skills Assembly had to be rescheduled from last week. It will be on Monday. 

I am still missing a few t-shirt slips for sizes and $6.00 to cover our t-shirts for the end of the year performance. Please send it in by Wednesday. 

On Thursday May 19th we are doing a “comfy cozy/pj day” for a donation of $1 or more. We will be honoring Ryan Regan, a former Wilkerson student as we raise funds for the Make-A-Wish foundation. A note went home last week about this. 

We are running low on some of our shared supplies. If anyone is willing to donate any of the following items, it is greatly appreciated: 
-hand soap	-glue sticks	-crayons

Every Wednesday is Wilkerson Day! - Wear your school colors or a Wilkerson shirt. 

















                                           

   











Mark Your Calendars!
1/23-25 Preorder your bagels! 
2/2 ROAR Assembly

						





This Week in 1st Grade

Reading:  In reading this week we continue meeting in guided reading groups and focusing on comprehension and reading with fluency. 
Writer’s Workshop: In writer’s workshop we have been researching an animal. On Friday we went to the computer lab and the students went on PebbleGo.com and listened to more facts about their animal. This week we will begin to take the facts we found and write an informational book about our animal.
Math:  Along with Number Talks, we will continue to add two-digit numbers. The students can draw quick tens and ones or decompose a ten to solve. Our next unit we will be focusing on Measurement. 
Science: Our three monarch caterpillars have changed into the pupa/chrysalis stage.  In about ten days they should be butterflies. On Monday we will be having a program called Arts and Scraps come and visit our first grade classes. The students will be creating and making a project that goes along with Insects and Animals.
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